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Notice of Construction on Linden Road Bridge in Flint Township  
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be performing miscellaneous deck treatments and 

fence installation on the Linden Road Bridge over the W. Branch of the Swartz Creek starting 

Wednesday morning, May 13, 2020.  The bridge is located in Flint Charter Township between Maple 

and Bristol Roads.  Traffic will be regulated via lane shifts.  One lane of traffic will remain open in 

each direction.  The anticipated duration of this lane closure is approximately one week.  Motorists 

are advised to proceed with caution and to allow themselves additional time to reach their 

destinations. 

 

Please contact Programming & Development Engineer, Alexander Patsy, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if 

you have questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


